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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 

9th September 2022 

 

Dear Foundation Stage Parents/Carers, 

 

Many of you will have noticed Miss Butler’s absence from the Foundation Stage following our 

return to school this week. Her absence follows an innocuous fall that she had during the 

summer break that impacted upon her back and as such limited her movement and 

comfort significantly.  

 

We are pleased that to be able to share that Miss Butler is well in herself, in regular contact 

with the Foundation Stage team and is showing signs of recovery. Miss Butler currently plans 

to be spending short periods in school next week but is not yet able to spend time in the 

Foundation Stage setting, despite her keenness to do so! 

 

Be assured that the Foundation Stage continues to operate as normal during this period and 

levels of care and consideration for your children have not diminished.  

 

We know that you will all joining us in wishing Miss Butler a speedy recovery over the coming 

weeks, and should you see her on the school site feel free to share your best wishes with her.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Kate Galling  

Co-Head Teacher 
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